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RE-SETTING OF SEPTEMBER 2011 ELECTRICAL
ENGINEERING LICENSURE EXAMINATIONS

The PROFESSIONAL REGULATION COMMISSION announces
that the examination dates for the Electrical Engineering Licensure
Examinations have been re-set from September 9 and 10, 2011, Friday
and Saturday, to September 10 and 11, 2011 (Saturday and Sunday)

_for Registered Electrical Engineers (REE); and from September 11

(Sunday) to September 12, 2011 (Monday) for Registered Master
Electricians (RME). The examinations will be held simultaneously in
the cities of Manila, Baguio, Cebu, Davao, lloilo, Legazpi and
Zamboanga.

In Manila, the examinations will be held at Manuel L. Quezon
University-Monzon Hall, R. Hidalgo St., Quaipo, Manila, and
University of the East-S.F. Cruz Building and College of Arts and
Sciences Building, Claro M. Recto Avenue, Manila.

Examinees who will take the examinations in the regional testing
centers are advised to verify their school assignment at the PRC
Regional Offices.
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